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Ask Away: MHRB to Hold Online Community Forum on Holiday Coping, Answer Community
Questions

MASON, OHIO, October 27, 2020 — As the holidays approach, many people may start feeling the stress and anxiety
of getting things ready, preparing for potentially difficult family interactions and more.

That’s why the Mental Health Recovery Board Serving Warren & Clinton Counties (MHRBWCC) will hold a
community forum for area residents to ask questions about ways to cope with the stresses of the holidays. The
online forum is scheduled for Tuesday, November 10t from 11:30 AM to 12:30 PM. It will also allow the
community to ask any questions they may have about how the board works, what its responsibilities are to the
community, and whatever else may be on their minds.

“We know the holidays can be stressful for people, but it’s not the only time of year that presents difficulties,” said
Colleen Chamberlain, MHRBWCC executive director. “We want to answer whatever questions people have about
whatever is on their minds, or at least point them in the right direction. We look forward to talking with people
and having a great dialogue.”

To register for the forum, visit the MHRBWCC website at mhrbwcc.org and sign up on the homepage.

About MHRBWCC

The Mental Health Recovery Board Serving Warren & Clinton Counties (MHRBW(CC) is the local board of mental
health and addiction services for residents of Warren and Clinton Counties. MHRBWCC plans, funds, monitors, and
evaluates services and programs provided by various agencies that care for residents living with mental health and
addiction issues. For more information, visit mhrbwcc.org.
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